Appendix I3 - Letter from Governors regarding next steps if too many volunteers
____________________________________________________
Private and Confidential

<Name>

<Job Title> (if being hand delivered)
<Date>

Dear <Name>
I am writing on behalf of the Governors to thank you for your offer of voluntary redundancy with effect from <termination date>.

Following the consultation period on the staff restructure, the Governors’ Selection Committee have received more applications for voluntary redundancy than we can accept.

Therefore the next step will be to apply a competitive process using the Selection Criteria agreed during the consultation period.  Please find a copy of the criteria enclosed with a Skills Audit Proforma for your completion by <date> (allow 2 working weeks).  
The Headteacher will verify the information provided and discuss any points of clarification with you if required.  Your Skills Audit will then be anonymised prior to the Selection Committee receiving them.  The Selection Committee will then meet to score your Skills Audit against the agreed criteria. The outcome/decisions will then be confirmed to you in writing.

Please note the information you provide should be evidence based and effectively demonstrate your skills and experience in the relevant areas. You should use the proforma provided, and not substitute with your own CV/submission.
If you have any queries regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely
<Name>

Chair of the Governors’ Selection Committee

